
MEMO
FROM: R&D DEPT., SUB-SUB-BASEMENT
TO: CRYPTANALYSIS TEAM
RE: CIPHER CLOCK

HARRY:

WE RECEIVED THE INTERESTING SPYCLIST CIPHER CLOCK FROM 
YOUR FIELD AGENTS. WHILE WE HAVE NOT MADE MUCH PROGRESS IN 
UNDERSTANDING THE DEVICE, IT DID BRING TO MIND SOMETHING WE
OURSELVES HAVE WORKED ON. I CONTACTED THE ARCHIVIST AT THE 
ROYAL ACADEMY, AND SHE SENT THESE MIMEOGRAPHED PAGES. 
PERHAPS THEY CAN BE OF HELP TO YOUR CRYPTANALYSIS TEAM. THE 
DEVICE IT DESCRIBES IS NOT THE SAME AS THE SPYCLISTS' DEVICE,
BUT THE OPERATION SHOULD BE SIMILAR. THE MOST NOTABLE 
DIFFERENCES ARE:

1. LENGTH OF PLAIN AND CIPHER ALPHABETS ARE DIFFERENT (SEEN 
BY SIMPLE INSPECTION)
2. METHOD OF MIXING THE KEY COULD BE DIFFERENT (NO WAY OF 
KNOWING AT THIS POINT)

p.s. Please send food and water. We are suffering here in the 
dark and dank sub-sub-basement. Have some human pity on us.














